
Testimony in favor of UGPTI –SB2020 – Phil Murphy for the ND Soybean Growers Assoc.   

The NDSGA realizes the importance of the research and findings of the UPGTI in allowing our 

commodities to reach the market safely and efficiently.  We are in full support of maximizing their 

budget and thank you for helping them do so. 

 


